From: Josh Snook

To: Behnam Ghaffari
Date: November 30, 2017

Subject: FCC File No. 0475-EX-CR-2017

Message:

Please remove Yuma Proving Grounds as a transmit location on the License, we typically have to do a
local coordination anyway and with 16.4 GHz needing to be withdrawn there is no longer sufficient
bandwidth to operate IMSAR&rsquo;s sensors/radars.

Additionally, the following locations can be removed from the license, there is no longer sufficient
bandwidth to operate IMSAR&rsquo;s sensors/radars:

&bull;  Fort Drum, New York
&bull;  Fort McCoy, Wisconsin
&bull;  Camp Roberts, California
&bull;  Fort Polk, Louisiana

vir,
Josh Snook



